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 We Celebrate the Week of the Young Child!
 

Appropriately, since Mother's Day is approaching, we recently
celebrated the Week of the Young Child. Various friends and family
members came to read to us and spend time with us. We are most
grateful for their participation and presence with us. The children
always like to have special people read to them.
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Shop Amazon Smile
Mother's Day is fast approaching and many of you are shopping for gifts
for Mom. This is a great opportunity to increase Uni-Pres Kindercottage's
AmazonSmile donations by reminding you to shop at smile.amazon.com. 
Your shopping matters. This Mother's Day and any other day, shop at

https://smile.amazon.com/


smile.amazon.com/ch/37-0867415 and Amazon will donate to Uni-Pres
Kindercottage.

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your
will or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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